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1. On Tuesday 19th January, Chris Liddell (United States of America) informed 

the Chair of the Selection Committee that he has withdrawn his candidature 

for the post of OECD Secretary-General. 

 

2. The Chair would like to record the thanks of all OECD Members to Chris 

Liddell for his willingness to be nominated for the position, and for the spirit 

with which he has engaged in the process. 

 

3. Further rounds of consultations will be undertaken over January and 

February. 

 

 


